From:  antonina.swansen@cpuc.ca.gov

Sent: 9/28/2010 11:36:00 AM

To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: Courtesy E-Mail Notification of ALJ Kim Proposed Decision in A.08-05-022

As a courtesy, the Commission notifies you that the text of ALJ Kim's
Proposed Decision was made available through the link provided below on
September 28, 2010. A Notice of Availability has been served by mail to all
persons on the service list.

Summary: Proposed Decision Decision Denying Petition of San Diego Gas &
Electric Company and Southern California Gas Company to Modify Decision 08-
11-031. Opening comments, which shall not exceed 15 pages, are due no later
than October 18, 2010. Reply comments, which shall not exceed 5 pages, are
due no later than five days after the last day for filing comments..

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the internet link, please
contact Antonina Swansen at avs@cpuc.ca.gov, 415-703-2546.
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